
 

Digital Citizenship Week 
OSES Students participated in Digital Citizenship week. We had a 

wonderful time learning about our Digital Footprint and staying safe 
online. Kindergarten, First, and Second grade learned about Mizzle the 

Mouse and Electra the Elephant and how not to share too much 
information online. Third grade created a footprint in Microsoft Word 
and typed a paragraph about "Why having a good digital footprint is 

important. " 
 

Fourth and Fifth grade have been working on their Digital Passport for a 
couple weeks. Digital Passport is a program that teaches students how 
to be good digital citizens through games. The students can earn online 
badges that ensure they understand the concept of being safe online. 

 
 


